
Dear Parent/Carer

BCoT Taster Day for Year 10

Basingstoke College of Technology (BCoT) has invited some Year 10 students to a 
Taster Day on Wednesday, 10th July 2024.  The purpose of the day is for students to 
take an active part in sessions from a selection of career pathways, in order to 
understand and gain an insight into the skills and styles of working in different subject 
areas at post-16 level. The visit will be led by Mr Cole.  

➤ Transport is provided to and from the College, free of charge. Minibuses will depart 
from Harrow Way Community School at approximately 9.10 a.m. and return to school 
in time for the end of day.  

➤ Students should arrive at school at the normal time and go to registration as usual. 

➤ School uniform should be worn for this visit. 

➤ Parents will need to provide their child with lunch, snacks and sufficient, non-fizzy 
drinks. NO GLASS BOTTLES ARE ALLOWED. Those students who are entitled to 
free school meals will be provided with a packed lunch from school which they will 
need to book through their tutor in advance and collect before they leave on the day.  

 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Mr Cole as their head 
of year.

 Yours sincerely

GRAEME FLUELLEN
Assistant Headteacher


